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Dear Tony and team,
 
This is a courtesy note about a new route announced today by Jetstar.
 
Please see media release attached.
 
From 27 March 2023, Jetstar will operate the Brisbane-Auckland route (4 services per week, using a
186 seat Airbus A320 aircraft). The route is also currently operated by Qantas
(but not Emirates).
 
This information supplements our application for authorisation of the Qantas-Emirates alliance.
 
We confirm that this email (redacting my personal contact details) may be placed on the ACCC’s public
register.
 
Please let us know if you would like any other information.
 
Kind regards
Nicole
 
Nicole Malone
Head of Legal – Competition & Consumer
 
Group Legal | Office of the CEO
Qantas Airways Limited
  
10 Bourke Road, Mascot NSW 2020
P.  (ext. )
M. 
E.
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BRISBANE TO WELCOME MORE KIWIS ON NEW DIRECT SERVICE  

   
• Jetstar announces new direct flights between Auckland and Brisbane     
• Four return services a week from March 2023   
• 70,000 customers a year to travel between the two cities   

   
15 December 2023: Jetstar Airways today announces the launch of new direct flights from 
Auckland to Brisbane just in time for next year’s Easter school holidays, with launch fares starting 
from AU$239 / NZ$229.    
   
With support from the Queensland Government’s Aviation Attraction Investment Fund, the service 
will operate four times a week by an Airbus A320 aircraft, bringing thousands of Kiwis to the 
Sunshine state each year supporting local tourism and hospitality businesses.  
   
The low-cost carrier’s first return flight will take off on Monday 27 March 2023* with the route 
expected to be popular with holidaymakers as well as Australian expats living in New Zealand 
keen to return home to visit family and friends. 
   
Jetstar Group CEO, Stephanie Tully, said it was exciting to launch a new route that expanded 
Jetstar’s Trans-Tasman network.  
   
“This is the first time we’ve offered direct flights between Brisbane and Auckland, and we’re 
confident this new return service will be extremely popular with our customers,” said Ms Tully.  
   
“Queensland offers holidaymakers everything from beautiful beaches, tropical islands and the 
outback to some of the best fine dining and shopping experiences in Australia.  
 
“Our amazing low-fares means New Zealanders will be able to spend more on enjoying those 
incredible activities and we thank the Queensland Government for their support of the new route.  
 
Queensland Tourism Minister, Stirling Hinchliffe said New Zealand was an important part of 
Queensland’s international tourism recovery plan. 
 
“Jetstar’s deals from Auckland are predicted to bring more than 35,000 Kiwis across the ditch to 
Brisbane a year, contributing $44 million and 430 jobs to Queensland’s visitor economy,” Mr. 
Hinchliffe said. 
  
“We know many New Zealand families have relatives and friends living in Southeast 
Queensland and that’s why we’re backing Jetstar’s new, convenient direct flights to Brisbane. 
  
“As one of Queensland’s traditional top five nations for holiday arrivals, we’re excited to partner 
with Jetstar to welcome Kiwis to Brisbane for family reunions and world-class visitor 
experiences. 
  






